
Family by family is a network of families volunteering in the community to support other families in 
needs. We are not for profit. On 19th December 2018 we will be holding a BBQ at Carisbrook Park, 
Salisbury and we are seeking assistance with BBQ facilities and the cooking of sausages and veggie 
burgers. The event will be for approximately 100 people from 10-1pm. 
 
I hope that we could communicate and seek assistance to support this event for Christmas  
 
Thank you  
 
Julia 
 


